
Know The Score! 
Building Energy Benchmarking Demonstration Project 

Saving expenses matters – and 
with LPC’s business bench-
marking program, you can drive 
your company’s utility costs 
down by improving your energy 
efficiency. We’ll help you add up 
your building’s energy score, 
giving you the information you 
need to find new opportunities 
to save money and energy.  

Our building energy bench-
marking process helps you 
track your annual energy use 
and get a 1-to-100 ENERGY 
STAR®  score based on a  
typical building of your type: 
50 is average while 75 or  
higher puts you among the top  
performers in the nation. That 
lets you know how well your 
facilities are doing  so you can 
tune things up where needed.  

What is  
Benchmarking?  

 

How Does It 
Work? 

Just enter your building’s 
basic information into the 
EPA’s ENERGY STAR  
Portfolio Manager®, such as 
its size, how many people 
work there, the number of 
computers in the building, and 
the monthly energy use from 
your utility bills. That data is 
then compared to similar facil-
ities across the U.S. You’ll see 
how you measure up – and 
over time, how you improve!  

Why Does It 
Matter? 

The more you know, the 
more you can do! A typical 
company can lower its year-
ly energy costs by 2.4%, just 
by using what it learns to 
fine-tune its energy efficien-
cy. The result is a building 
that’s more economical to 
operate, more attractive to 
prospective tenants, and 
more comfortable for your 
workforce.  



Together, we’ll help it all add up for your business and a 
more energy-efficient community. 

 

How Do I Raise My Score? 
Improving a building’s performance can start with simple 
steps like keeping air vents clear or remembering to turn off 
the lights when you leave, or look into more comprehensive 
solutions. We offer a comprehensive Efficiency Works™ 
commercial building assessment and rebates for many  
common renovations and retrofits, so that you can get the  
savings you need.  

How Do I Get Started? 
Just contact Longmont Power & Communications Energy 
Strategy Specialist Debbie Seidman at 303-651-8599 or by 
emailing debbie.seidman@longmontcolorado.gov. LPC will 
begin this demonstration project in June 2020, working with 
a few select customers as initial participants. We will provide 
assistance, including a brief presentation , and will ask for 
feedback to help refine the program.   


